
Dear Reader, 

 

I am writing this letter as part of my application to the Byrne Wallace Summer Internship 

program.  

As a prospective post-graduate law student at University College Cork with the intention of 

becoming solicitor, later on, I believe that the Byrne Wallace Summer Internship provides a 

unique opportunity for me to get more acquainted with the work that awaits me and gain some 

relevant experience. It is an opportunity that would allow me to apply the skills I developed in 

my philosophy studies in a legal and real-world setting. These skills include my ability to think 

critically and do so on the spot as well as my ability to prepare and present an argument. 

In addition to the above, I also possess computer and administrative skills that will help me 

deal with the paperwork that solicitors need to be able to handle. I acquired these skills during 

my secondary school education and have received a secondary education leaving diploma in 

Administration and Commercial Stream and Subject area Management. 

I believe that the above skills put me in a position of possessing a lot of the relevant skills 

required for a fruitful career as a solicitor. The addition of my personal motivation and ability 

to work in a team is equally relevant. I recognise that, as a philosophy graduate, I lack the 

relevant legal background knowledge and experience. However, an internship at Byrne 

Wallace along with my willingness to learn could make-up for this lack.  

I should also say that having the chance to be an intern at Byrne Wallace would be a privilege 

since Byrne Wallace is a top tier legal 500 firm which has accumulated multiple awards and 

accolades in the wide array of Irish law area that it practices.   


